Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
School Circular No. 14
(Suitable for F.1 — F.6 students)

15" March, 2023
Dear parents and guardians,

Wearing summer school uniforms
Summer is approaching. There is a transition period from 16™ March (Thursday) to 4™ April (Tuesday)
for students to wear either summer or winter school uniforms. Students are advised to wear their
uniforms neatly and tidy. All students must wear summer school uniforms from 17" April (Monday).

Yours faithfully,
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Mr. Siu Sze Chuen
Principal

Submission of the reply slip: 16" March

Student Name: Class No.:

2022-2023 Reply Slip of the School Circular No. 14
(Suitable for F.1 — F.6 students)
Dear Mr Siu,

[ ] I am well-informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature:

Date:

RPN RE TR G5 13 1 34) You must love one another just as [ have loved you. (John 13:34)



